Memo

Date: September, 2021

To: PA Auxiliary Brothers & Sisters

Theodore "Teddy" Hasulak, husband of Rose Aven Hasulak went to his heavenly home on Monday, August 30th.

A Past Commander of District 25 VFW and Post #315, he and Rose have been active members of the VFW and Auxiliary for many years, supporting Veterans and their families.

A visitation will be held on Friday, September 3, 2021 from 2:00 to 5:00 P.M. at the William F. and Roger M. DeCarbo Funeral Home, 926 Cunningham Avenue, New Castle, PA.

Funeral services will begin at 5:00 P.M. with the Rev. John Fraser officiating. The New Castle Area Honor Guard will perform military rights at the Chapel. Burial will be in Graceland Cemetery.

Condolences can be sent to:

Mrs. Rosemary Hasulak and Family P O Box 361 103 Charlemont Avenue W. Pittsburg, PA 16160

Please keep Rose and her family in your thoughts and prayers.